

28 November 2014

Dear Parent/Guardian

New Arrangements for School Uniform

As you will be aware the supply of school uniform is changing about which I have previously written with brief details. I am now able to provide more information regarding supply and design.

From 15th December 2014 purchase of uniform will be entirely online via Schoolblazer.com. There will be a link via the school website or alternatively directly through the Schoolblazer website (www.schoolblazer.com). It will be necessary for parents to register using the "New Parents Register Here" link. You will be asked to set up your child/children's details here and then only the items relevant to your child's section of the school will be displayed. The site will automatically select the most suitable sizes based on the sizing data you provide.

There are very few design changes and children will be permitted to wear the existing uniform for the foreseeable future.

The main changes are:

- The new crest has replaced the old HH logo.
- Senior girls' uniform; the blazer is a more fitted version with the crest on the lapel and the skirt, although straight in style, is the same fabric as the junior school kilt.
- House colours have been introduced to sports kit. The boys' rugby shirt is reversible with a house coloured reverse side and the girls' games shirts have house coloured panels.
- A white polo shirt has been introduced which, for girls, will be used as match kit.
- A white polo shirt replaces the navy shirt for boys' games/PE.
- All uniform and sportswear can be name tagged prior to delivery if requested.

There will be samples of some items of uniform and sportswear on display in the Gallery during the period before the Christmas break. Parents are welcome to come into school to view these at the start and end of the school day from Monday $\mathbf{1}^{\text{st}}$ Dec until $\mathbf{12}^{\text{th}}$ December.

An updated Uniform Booklet and Sportswear Booklet have been uploaded to the Parents' area of the school's website. Please see this for clarification of which items are required for which age groups.



of the Year 2012

There is also a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) list from Schoolblazer.com to assist you during transition and in the future.

Until 11th December the existing shop opening times remain as is, however, once the new supply commences there will be no uniform shop in school.

The current arrangements regarding the Friends second-hand shop will remain.

We are confident that the changes, although subtle, will have a positive impact upon the image of the school and the students, and that the garments are of a superior quality.

Yours faithfully

Karen Kidney

Bursar and Clerk to the Governors